WY

("
YY)
\{

Lime Tree

Primary School

Lime Tree Primary School
March Newsletter

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

Thank you for your very kind words of congratulations.  am excited and honoured to have been appointed
as Headteacher of Lime Tree in September and look forward to continuing to work with Mr Green until the

end of July.

| wish you a very Happy Easter holiday and look forward to seeing you in the Summer Term (although we

may change the name if it doesn’t warm up)).

Mrs C Williamson
Head of School

Additional INSET Day — Friday 29" June 2018

GLF have planned a training day for all GLF schools on Friday
29" June 2018. This is an additional INSET day to the INSET days
which have already been published. Please be aware that school
will be closed all day on this day.

Year 3 and 4 Fruit
There are lots of KS2 children who are hungry by playtime, so

please could you provide your child with a piece of fruit each
day. Many thanks.

Summer Term School Clubs

Please note that all school clubs in the summer term will run
from Monday 239 April and the last week will be week
commencing Monday 9™ July.

Reception Easter Play

On Tuesday 27th March Reception performed their Faster
extravaganza 'The Chocolate Shop!

It was fantastic, the children were so brave to go up onto
the stage in front of all the parents. They remembered their lines
really well and spoke and sung clearly. A lot of hard work had
gone into the performance as well as the costumes, which were
made by some parents in Reception!

The performance was a great success and both children and
parents really enjoyed it.

Dates for your Diary
April 2018
161 School re-opens at 8:45am
16" Y2 Mad Messy Workshop
16" YR - Crocodile Encounters Visitor
23 April | The Big Pedal - Details to follow
- 6" May
240 Parent Workshop
24" SATS Parent Information Meeting
271 - 28" | Y3 Sleepover
May 2018
4t Mercers Charity Day
70 May Bank Holiday
g Nursery Trip to Gatton Park
g Y3 & Y4 - Judaism for Schools Workshop
10 YR - Fab Finish — Animal Museum — Parents invited
14— 5% | Y2 SATS
14 Y1 Superhero Day
16" Class Photographs
241 2.30pm = Y1 Assembly
250 Yr 4 USA Day — Red/White/Blue Costume needed
28" Break up for Half Term

If you have any concerns, comments or questions, please always contact your child’s teacher, or Mr Green or Mrs
Williamson either in the playground, or via the school office on 01737 645836 or info@limetreeschool.org
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Well done Reception and thank you again to those particular
parents who gave up their time to come and help make
costumes.

Happy Easter one and all!

The Reception Team
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World Book Day/Poetry Day

Lime Tree Primary finally got to celebrate World Book Day on
Wednesday the 21 March, as well as World Poetry Day. All of
the children (and staff) made a great effort with their costumes
this year, and it was lovely to see everyone enjoying the day.
Fach class had a best dressed child, who each received a book
prize for their efforts. Fach Key stage took part in a carousel of
reading activities in the afternoon - some of the work for this
can be found on the display in the library — and the day was
finished off with a whole school poetry recital of ‘Please, Mrs
Butler’ by Allan Ahlberg.. We also crowned our winners of the
extreme reading competition, which can also be found on
display in the library. Well done to everyone who took part! We
look forward to celebrating a love of reading again next year!

Extreme Reading Competition Winners:

EYFS- Jacob Rampertab
KS1- Annalise Agnew
KS2- Jaedon Hulse
Staff- Clare Barker

Lime Tree Pupils in the Limelight!

Skye Wisdom & Amelie Clark Blanchet (Y4) danced at the Harlequin
Theatre on Friday 16th March with Pasha from Strictly Come Dancing
in his show, the ‘Magic of Hollywood’ - they both attend the C & C
Dance School. Both performed brilliantly. Congratulations!

Talent Show

On Thursday 22" March, Year 3 hosted the Talent Show
demonstrating their fantastic skills. The night was a huge success
with the hall overflowing with enthusiastic parents who were
incredibly proud of their children’s achievements. Refreshments
were served and thoroughly enjoyed by all. Well done to everyone
involved.

Sport Relief

On Friday 23rd March we celebrated Sports Relief day by taking part
ina carousel of activities ranging from skipping to bean bag
challenges. We finished the day by getting active in a Zumba
assembly. Everyone joined in and it was fantastic fun. Well done
everyone.

If you have any concerns, comments or questions, please always contact your child’s teacher, or Mr Green or Mrs
Williamson either in the playground, or via the school office on 01737 645836 or info@limetreeschool.org
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Camp Glide

Join us after Easter when the Rangers will be
on a journey of discovery with our science
theme!  From space and physics to
chemistry and volcanoes. We are sure to
develop our knowledge in many fields.

Booking is NOW LIVE for next half term. No membership
required! You can join us before and after school including our
new football club on Thursday afternoons with our coach, Shay!

Join us at Camp Glide this Easter and May Half Term! Visit
www.campglide.co.uk for more information and to make your
booking.

Football Tournaments

On Monday 26th March 14 of our Year 4 boys took part in a
local tournament. We entered 2 teams of 5 a side. The boys were very
excited and looked fantastic in their new school kit. We were fully
committed in all our tackles and had numerous near misses. Our goal
keepers did not waver. They saved shot after shot, brilliant work.
Unfortunately, we did not proceed to the knockout stages but we
played the best we could and now know which areas we need to
work on to improve our play. A big thank you to all the parental
support, we had a wonderful afternoon and our children were a
credit to the school.

Language of the Half Term

At Lime Tree, we are extremely proud of the wide range of languages
spoken by the many different people that make up our school
community. We want to celebrate this by introducing a ‘Language of
the Half Term’. Each half term, we will be introducing a new language
in our assemblies. As part of this, the children speaking the relevant
language will be our Language Ambassadors. Their role is vital in
organising our assemblies and teaching others their language. Our
ambassadors will also help to create an interactive display in the
library.

After Easter, we will be introducing our first language: Polish. Come
and see our display to learn some Polish words and phrases! If you
speak Polish and would like to come in to teach the children about
your language or home country, please contact Mrs MacBrayne
(Peake Class).

Wacky Wickets Easter Holiday Football Camps
On 3rd, 4th, 9th, 10th, 11th and 12th April Wacky Wickets will be

hosting football camps at Merstham Cricket club.

If you have any concerns, comments or questions, please always contact your child’s teacher, or Mr Green or Mrs
Williamson either in the playground, or via the school office on 01737 645836 or info@limetreeschool.org
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Friends of Lime Tree (FolLT)

Thank you to everyone who baked
and contributed cakes to the Easter
Cake Sale on Monday. We raised an
amazing £323.43!

On Saturday 7h July from 3-6.30pm
we will be holding LIMEFEST with live music and entertainment!
£5 per child, £4 per adult, £12 for a family of 4. Please do come
and join in the fun!

%am - 3pm £20 a day.
Skills, games and FUN!

To book please contact Richard Feist on 07896114068 or
wackywicketscoaching@gmail.com

Planet Soccer Easter Holiday Camps

Planet Soccer will be holding a Multi-Sports Course during the Easter
Holdiays from 3" — 6™ April (4 days). The course will run from 10am —
3pm (drop off between 9-10am, pick up 3-3.15pm). Suitable for boys
and girls aged 4-13 (School years R-8). The action packed fun days
will include:

Coaching by FA Qualified Staff
Fun Games

Competitions and Prizes

Mini Matches ad Tournaments
Team Games

Planet Soccer Gift

= =4 —a 8 _—a 9

Prices: 4 day course - £60, Multiple or Single Days - £20

Please contact Planet Soccer on 07919 206146 for further details.
Booking forms are available at the School Office.

If you have any concerns, comments or questions, please always contact your child’s teacher, or Mr Green or Mrs
Williamson either in the playground, or via the school office on 01737 645836 or info@limetreeschool.org
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Term Dates 2018

Spring Term 2018
Thursday 4 January INSET IV

Children return to school Friday 5 January
Half Term Monday 12 February - Friday 16 February
Term Ends Thursday 29 March (12.10 collection)

Summer Term 2018

Children return to school Monday 16 April

Half Term Monday 28 May - Friday 1 June

Children’s Term Ends Friday 20 July (12.10 collection)
Friday 29 June INSET V

Monday 23 July INSET VI

Autumn Term 2018

Tuesday 4 September INSET |

Wednesday 5 September INSET ||

Children return to school Thursday 6 September

Half Term Monday 22 October - Friday 26 October

Children’s Term Ends Wednesday 19 December (12.10pm collection)

Spring Term: 2019
Friday 4 January INSET Il
Children return to school Monday 7 January

Half Term Monday 18 February - Friday 22 February
Term Ends Friday 5th April (12.10pm collection)

Summer Term: 2019

Children return to school Tuesday 23 April
Half Term Monday 27 May - Friday 31 May

Children’s Term Ends Friday || | |

If you have any concerns, comments or questions, please always contact your child’s teacher, or Mr Green or Mrs
Williamson either in the playground, or via the school office on 01737 645836 or info@limetreeschool.org
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